
 

 

 

31 May 2019 

 

Perth, Western Australia: Tiger Resources Limited (ASX: TGS) (Tiger or Company) is pleased to announce the 

appointment of Mr Mark Lynam as a Non-Executive Director of the Company effective 29 May 2019. 

Mr Lynam has 30 years of mining and finance experience, initially as an engineer with Anglo American and 

subsequently in treasury and finance executive roles with AngloGold Ashanti and the Rand Refinery. He has 

served on the Boards of a number of gold mining companies operating in several African countries including the 

DRC and is currently a NED at Toro Gold Limited. 

Mr Lynam’s extensive experience will add significant skills to the Tiger Board. 

For further information in respect of the Company’s activities, please contact: 

 

 

 

David J Frances 
Executive Chairman 
Tel: (+61 8) 6188 2000 
Email: info@tigerez.com 

 
 
 

Company website:  www.tigerresources.com.au 
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